
We wish to inform you that BHEL has issued Corrigendum No-1 for the
subject tender with Addendum No-1 Letter for Change in the Drawing Revision.
 
Direct
Link: https://www.bhel.com/supply-ms-catalyst-cage-drg-no1-985-1-130-675-120-
rev-00-0
 
However, Addendum No-1 and Revised Drg is attached for your kind ref.
 
You are requested to please participate accordingly.
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